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Environmental Issues Committee 

The EIC was contacted for a recommendation on the placement of a free solar charging station being provided by 
Georgia Power. There were three possible locations in the Oak street lot. The three locations were: On the tennis courts 
side of the lot just left of the crossing bridge between the tennis courts and old football practice field, on the tennis 
courts side to the right of the crossing bridge between the tennis courts and old football practice field, and directly 
across the parking lot from the tennis courts, next to sunset cemetery. The location that was selected is on the side next 
to the tennis courts on the right side of the crossing bridge. 

The sub-committee “Campus beatification and stewardship” inspected a loblolly pine tree on Brookwood Dr. that was 
recommended for removal by the arborist. The tree has a split running up the side and is near Brookwood Dr. A vote 
was taken on removal, but I do not have the final decision. 

 


